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We congratulate you on drafting such comprehensive and professional document which reflects so different aspects.

Mittetulundusühing Eluliin (NGO Lifeline) have 15 years of experience working with women with involved in prostitution and with victims of trafficking. Our experience confirms, that big part of women involved in prostitution and the victims of trafficking are women with special needs and disabilities. 

The draft General recommendation does not pay constant attention to women involved in prostitution and trafficking with special needs and disabilities. This includes legal framework, victim identification, assistance and protection and victims’ access to justice.







